
NEWS FROM THE PEWS 
Fair Play Presbyterian Church 

118 Years of Sharing the Joy of Christ by… 
Reaching People * Growing Disciples * Sending Forth to meet Human Need 

Facebook page – Fair Play Presbyterian Church 
NEW Church website – fairplaychurch.org 

9.22.2021 
 

Please note the sound on this past weeks YouTube service is off for the first 
few minutes.  Please continue to watch as the sound does resume. 
 
Please take a few minutes and check out the new church website – 
fairplaychurch.org 
 
Sunday Coffee Fellowship – 9:30 am in the Fellowship Hall 

Sunday morning Worship Service – 10:00 am, Pastor Art Williams 
preaching  

 
The FPPC adult choir has Wednesday rehearsals at 6:15 pm in the sanctuary. If you are 
interested in joining us in the loft, contact Cara for more details at 864-940-7073 or 
caralott38@gmail.com. 

If you feel uncomfortable attending church in the Sanctuary, please join us by listening to the service 
sitting in your car in our parking lot and listening to 88.5 on your radio. You can access the 
YouTube service after the worship service at FPPC Sunday Service.  
  
If you are interested in becoming a lay leader during the worship service, please contact Lois Davis 
at 864.940.3332. 
  
If you would be willing to bring in a snack for our Coffee Fellowship, please see the sign-up sheet 
located on the food table in the Fellowship Hall.  Any questions, please call Brucie Kessler 
304.546.2478. 
 
Next Session Meeting will be Tuesday, October 19th. 
   
Men’s Bible Study will meet Tuesday, September 28th, 9 am in the Fellowship Hall.  
 
LOG will meet Thursday, September 23rd in the Fellowship Hall. 
AM LOG will meet at noon, social distancing, masks required. 
PM LOG will meet at 6 pm, social distancing, masks optional. 
 
SAVE THE DATES 
Fall Festival will be Saturday, October 9th.  We will need LOTS of help as always to offer this fun 
event to the community.  If you would be willing to work the festival by helping set up, tear down, or 
working a craft or game table, please let me know by responding to this email or calling/texting me-
Sandi 678-936-0651.  I have games and crafts lined up but need folks to help the day of.  We will be 
putting this event on with Beaverdam Baptist again. If you haven’t participated before it’s a fun day 
for all.  
 

Please consider donating bags of wrapped candy for the game prizes.  The candy can be 
placed in the Fellowship Hall in the big orange bucket.  Many thanks! 



 
Property 
On June 15, 2021, the Session approved the creation of a “Capital Improvement Fund”.  This fund 

will be ear-marked separately by our investment advisors and is available for contributions via 

donations to the church (designated for the “Capital Improvement Fund”), or through other 

donations such as endowments.  Please consider making such donations as a means for us to meet the 

future needs of our church. 

Stewardship and Finance 
We are resuming using the miniature church in Sanctuary for you to put your tithes 
and offerings in either before or after the service.  If you prefer you can continue to send your tithes 
and offerings to the church at – FPPC, PO Box 191, Fair Play, 29643. 
 

Please know that we are very thankful for your continued support of our church and its programs. 
 


